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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

Finley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For growing in confidence 

and being more 

independent! 

 

Well done ! 

 

This week we have been exploring the weather changes between 

the seasons. We have certainly been experiencing lots of different 

weather lately!  

 

We went on an autumn walk to look for leaves and conkers. 

Unfortunately we couldn't find any conkers, so we improvised with 

a creative activity this week and rolled marbles through paint 

instead! The children enjoyed watching the paint colours mixing as 

the marble 'conkers' rolled through the paint and often out of the 

trays and across the table! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In physical mindfulness this week we visited the jungle again. The 

children explored the different emotions that each animal might 

be feeling and used musical instruments to try to make the sort of 

sounds that the animals make. 

 

We have been focussing on fine/gross motor practice in 

preparation for early writing. The children have enjoyed music and 

movement sessions, working on their finger strength, wrist 

movements and shoulder pivots, - having lots of fun along the way! 

 



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

25th October: School INSET day. Nursery WILL be open.  

Please bring packed lunches as the school kitchen will be closed. 

28th October - 1st November:  School Half Term. Please bring a packed lunch. 

8th November: Nursery Parents’ Evening 

27th November: School INSET day. Nursery WILL be open. Please bring a packed lunch. 

23rd December:  School closed.  Please bring a packed lunch. 

24th December - 2nd January: Closed for Christmas holidays. 

3rd January 2025: School closed.  Nursery WILL be open. Please bring a packed lunch. 

Parents’ Evening - Friday 8th November 

 

We will be holding a parent's evening 

on Friday 8th November. The time slots 

will be available to book with your 

child's key person soon. You will receive 

an email explaining the process and a 

date that the bookings will go live.   

Our very own Bessie is starring as  

Snow White, in a local pantomime.  

Tickets available now.   


